Understanding Your Insurance.....

Most dental insurance plans limit you to an annual maximum amount they will pay,
usually between $1,000 and $2,500. Any treatment above that maximum is your

responsibility.

It you insurance has not paid their percentage within 90 days of the claim being filed, we
require that you pay the balance. Any insurance reimbursement received will then be
farwarded to you.

Also, most plans'have limitations, restrictions and disallowed treatments. These vary
from plan to plan and vary from extremely limited coverage to very generous coverage.
While many plans suggest a pre-estimate for treatment over a certain dollar amount, this
is never a guarantee of payment. We will obtain a pre-estimate for you if you request it.
We do require that you be responsible for knowing any restrictions and/or limits in your
insurance. With so many plans available, we simply cannot keep track of all the

individual restrictions.

Please understand that your relationship with us involves dental care and subsequent
payment for services rendered. While we are happy to file your insurance claims for you,
your relationship with your insurance company is ultimately your responsibility, If there
is any additional help we can provide, please ask. We will do whatever is in our power to
make vour insurance details easier for you.

By signing below, I have read “Understanding Your Insurance” and 1 understand
the information contained therein. 1 understand that any balance not covered by
my insurance is my responsibility. In addition, I understand that if reimbursement
by my insurance is not received in 90 days, I will be responsible for paying my
balance and any insurance reimbursement will then be forwarded to me.

Print Patient™s Name Date

(Signature of Patient / Legal Guardian)
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